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UPCOMING EVENTS
TONIGHT, SEPTEMBER 2, 2021: PSP GENERAL MEETING
6:30pm on Zoom
Principal Antoon will be sharing important updates about
processes and plans for this year, and the PSP team will be
sharing more about how to get involved!

Meeting ID: 872 4860 1536
password: psp2122
Meeting documents can be found at GatewayPSP.org/meetings

SEPTEMBER 7, 2021: BIG SPOON FUNDRAISER
This flyer event will be held from 12-9pm at Big Spoon
Yogurt at the Fountains.

SEPTEMBER 25, 2021: PSP POP UP 
This event will be held at Peter Singer Park in Lincoln. More
details can be found at GatewayPSP.org/events.

OCTOBER 6, 2021: CHIPOTLE FUNDRAISER
This flyer event will be held from 4-6pm at the Chipotle
located at 4180 Thrive Drive in Roseville. 



ANNUAL GIVING CAMPAIGN
The AGC is Gateway’s primary fundraiser organized by the PSP.
Family contributions support classroom needs, school culture, and
academic enrichment. The suggested donation is $175 per family. 
You can find the Annual Giving Campaign fact sheet and more info at
GatewayPSP.org/annual-giving-campaign, and you can donate now
at GatewayPSP.RallyUp.com/gatewayagc-2021.

2%

HOW DID YOUR GATOR USE THE AGC
THIS WEEK?
Did your younger Gator go to PE? Then, maybe they used
the adjustable height basketball hoop attachments! Or,
perhaps, your Gator used their grade level HUB libraries
to practice reading. With the water fountains turned off
right now, all our Gators are also getting a lot of use out of
the water bottle filling stations. These campus
enhancements and student enrichments are paid for
through the Annual Giving Campaign!

The AGC has raised 
$3134*

so far this year!

PSP POP UPS
Thank you to everyone that came out to the first Pop Up! PSP Pop
Ups are a casual and safe way for families to connect and get to know
each other. All PSP Pop Up info can be found on our website at
GatewayPSP.org/events and will be updated as events are added so
please check regularly. 

RUN ROCKLIN
Join the Rocklin Academy Gateway team for the Run Rocklin event! If
our team is large enough, a portion of every team member's
registration will be donated back to the school! The event will be held
October 17, 2021. Head to RunRocklin.com for more details and
registration info.

KEEP IN TOUCH: FAMILY DIRECTORY
Head to GatewayPSP.org/directory to easily connect with other Gateway
families! If you signed up last year, you will need to sign in to change your
teacher for this year. 

*as of 8/30



WAYS TO GET INVOLVED
At Gateway, parents and families are given the opportunity to be an
important part of our students’ enrichment and growth! There are
many ways to get involved. Some of these roles include Room Parent,
PSP Liaisons, Classroom Historian, Art Docent, Music Docent, Hub
Librarian, and involvement on the PSP team. Find additional
volunteer information at GatewayPSP.org/volunteer-information,
and read on to learn about vacant PSP team roles! 

PSP TEAM RECRUITMENT
Please email GatewayPSPteam@gmail.com if you are
interested in any of the following roles or if you would like
more information.

TREASURER 
The Treasurer is a member of the Executive Board, and
will need to attend board and general meetings. As
Treasurer, you would be expected to handle check
requests, which involves picking up and dropping off
paperwork twice a week in the office. You will also learn
to use our financial tracking spreadsheets and present
account balances at all PSP meetings. Currently, our Vice
President is also acting as Treasurer so joining now means
you will have her as a mentor for the rest of her term!

COMMUNICATIONS DIRECTOR
The PSP Communication Director will take the lead on all
PSP social media and may assist with the monthly PSP
Pulse newsletter. We have templates and programs that
are helping with social media at this time, and you will
have access to a mentor to help with transition.

FUNDRAISING DIRECTOR
The PSP cannot run smoothly without fundraising! As
Fundraising Chair, you will help with current fundraisers,
plan any additional fundraisers, and help lead the AGC
tracking and incentives.

EVENTS DIRECTOR
As we start to move back into a more normal year, there is
an increased need for an Events Chair. The Events Chair
will take the lead on - and gather committee members for
-  current planned events, such as Pop Ups and the
auction, while also beginning plans for next year's big
events like the Harvest Festival and any family dances.



PARENT SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP
CALENDAR OF EVENTS

2021- 2022 

2 - PSP General Meeting
7 - Big Spoon fundraiser

SEPTEMBER

6 - Chipotle fundraiser
7 - PSP General Meeting
17 - Run Rocklin (Team: Rocklin 

Academy Gateway)
28 - Skipolini's fundraiser

OCTOBER

3 - PSP General Meeting
10 - Skipolini's fundraiser

FEBRUARY

7 - PSP General Meeting
24-30 - Spring Auction 

APRIL

2-6 - Teacher Appreciation Week
2-13 - Virtual Book Fair
19 - PSP General Meeting

MAY

2 - Skipolini's fundraiser

JUNE

Website: GatewayPSP.org
Facebook: facebook.com/RAGatewayPSP

Instagram: @RAGatewayPSP
Email: GatewayPSPteam@gmail.com

4 - PSP General Meeting
1-12 Virtual Scholastic Book Fair
18 - Yummy Poké fundraiser

NOVEMBER

Note: We will plan PSP Pop Up events as
able. If you would like to be the first to
know about these events, please leave
your email when donating to the AGC.
We will also post information on our
website & social media.

6 - Jack's Urban Eats fundraiser
11 - Barnes & Noble event (tentative)

DECEMBER

3 - PSP General Meeting
14 - Roller King Family Skate Night 

MARCH



SCHOOLSPIRIT
TASTESGREAT

Make dinner a selfless act by joining us for a fundraiser to support 
Rocklin Academy Gateway. Come in to the Chipotle at 4200 Thrive Drive
in Roseville on Wednesday, October 6th between 4:00pm and 8:00pm. 
Bring in this flyer, show it on your smartphone or tell the cashier you’re 

supporting the cause to make sure that 33% of the proceeds will be 
donated to Rocklin Academy Gateway.

NEW! ORDER ONLINE FOR PICKUP
Use code FTP9EDH before checkout in ‘promo’ field. Orders placed on Chipotle.com or through 

the Chipotle app for pickup using this unique code will be counted towards the fundraiser.

All online orders must be placed for pickup at the same time/location of the fundraiser. Delivery cannot be counted at this 
time. Gift card purchases during fundraisers do not count towards total donated sales, but purchases made with an existing 

gift card will count. $150 minimum event sales required to receive any donation.





Sign up for the Parent Directory! 
 

gatewaypsp.org/directory/ 

**How do we register for the Parent Directory?** 
Go to gatewaypsp.org/directory/ and click on the registration link. During registration, sign up 
each of your students in your parent profile.   
 
**Are all parents automatically in the Parent Directory?** 
No, this is an “opt-in” directory. Parents only become part of the Directory when they sign up on 
the PSP website.  
 
**Is my information shared with everyone in the Directory?** 
No, contact information is only shared with individual parents who send you a request, and it is 
only shared if you choose to respond to a request. Your personal email is also shared if you initi-
ate contact with a parent from the Directory and choose to contact them via email. 
 
**How much of my contact information is shared?** 
The only contact information shared is the email address you enter into the Directory at registra-
tion. Your email address will only be shared if you send an email through the directory or if you 
respond to an email.  
 
**I want to be part of the Parent Directory, but I do not want to share my contact infor-
mation with everyone. Can I still be part of this?** 
Once you register for the Parent Directory, your contact information remains confidential. The Par-
ent Directory does not automatically share your email address with other parents just by register-
ing. Your email address is only shared with individual parents who you are in contact with through 
the directory by either sending an email or responding to an email. Registering in the Directory 
will allow others to contact you, and you will be able to read any emails they send you. However, if 
you wish to keep your contact information private, you will not want to respond to direct emails 
or send direct emails through the Directory.  
 
**I am not part of the Parent Directory. Can I still request parent contact information of 
other parents in the Directory?** 
Only parents who are registered in the Parent Directory can request contact information for other 
parents in the Directory.  
 
**If I join the Parent Directory, will people outside of the Directory know that I am part of 
the Directory?** 
Only people registered in the Parent Directory are able to search the Directory after they login us-
ing a valid username and password. It is not searchable by any users not registered in the Directo-
ry or not logged in with valid credentials.  
 
**I don’t see my student’s friend in the Directory. Why not?** 
This Directory becomes more robust when people register for the Directory. People can only be 
found through the Directory once they register. So, as more parents sign up, more friends can be 
found. 

Additional Questions?  

 

Email gatewaypspteam@gmail.com 

Parent Directory FAQs 
(Frequently Asked Questions) 



Rocklin Academy Gateway PSP

STEP 1: SIGN UP

WANT TO CONTACT OTHER FAMILIES? 

Visit gatewaypsp.org to sign up

Safe and secure!

STEP 2: ADD YOUR STUDENTS

STEP 3: SEARCH FOR OTHER FAMILIES AND 
CLICK TO CONNECT!

JOIN THE DIRECTORY!

Visit gatewaypsp.org to sign up!

https://www.gatewaypsp.org/
https://www.gatewaypsp.org/

